
April 30, 2020 

Mark Stockley 
Cambria County Conservation District 
401 Candlelight Drive, Suite 229 
Ebensburg, PA 15931 

Re: Letter of support for Glendale Lake, Cambria Co. 

Mr. Stockley, 

The Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission (PFBC) fully supports the proposed habitat projects at Glendale 
Lake.   The proposed habitat improvement structures will reduce erosion and nutrients entering the watershed 
while improving both aquatic and terrestrial habitat.  The PFBC will provide in-kind service and partial material 
funding to complete both the shoreline and submerged fish habitat improvement structures at Glendale Lake.  We 
look forward to working with you and other project partners on this as it supports the mission of the PFBC. 

Yours in conservation, 

Benjamin Page 
Lake Habitat Section Chief 
Division of Habitat Management 
PA Fish & Boat Commission 

Value

1 Senior Habitat Manager 1 Days $323.00

1 Habitat Manager 1 Days $265.00

4 Habitat Manager 7 Days $7,420.00

1 Operators 6 Days $1,572.00

1 Large Excavator 6 Days $4,200.00

1 Tracked Loader 6 Days $4,200.00

1 Skidsteer  6 Days $1,400.00

$19,380.00

$3,000.00

In‐Kind Services

Time

Construction

Estimated In‐Kind Value

Total PFBC Value $22,380.00

Design

PFBC Funding 


